
 

Enfield Heights Academy PTA 
 

The draw will take place on  

Friday 4th December 

1st Prize - £100 Shop4All voucher 
2nd Prize – A Christmas Hamper 
3rd Prize – Giant Teddy Bear 
And more amazing prizes………. 
 

Enfield Heights Academy PTA is bringing you socially distanced Christmas fun……. 
Due to the restrictions in place we are unable to hold a Christmas Fair this year. The fair is normally a big 
fundraising event, as well as lots of fun for the all the family. 
So this year we will be holding a Christmas raffle……. 
Attached to this letter is an envelope, inside is a raffle ticket book.  

 We would like you to buy or sell the tickets to family and friends. Each ticket is £1.00 or a book for 
£5.00 (please email the eha.office@chat-edu.org.uk if you would like more books and they will be 
sent home with your child) 

 Write the person’s name/contact number on the stub next to the ticket they have purchased and tear 
the ticket part off and ask them to keep the ticket in a safe place. 

 When you have sold all the tickets and the person who brought the tickets contact details are on the 
stub. Put the stubs and the money into the envelope provided and return to the class teacher by 
Friday 27th November 2020 (please return any unsold tickets) 
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